2021-2022 School Year

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Welcome to another year at Vernonia Schools. | would like to take a minute of your time and let
you know about the fundraisers we will be doing this school year. Your help and support for our
school is greatly appreciated! There are no collection bins. Ways to drop off: at the main office,
have your student bring it in and give the item(s) to me, personally turn the materials into me,
or if you can’t make it in, please mail the donations to the school.

We are collecting the following for the 2021-2022 school year:

1) Box Tops Labels (please get the Box Top App on your cell phone) Set it to donate to/for
Vernonia Elem. School
2) Old cell phones and ink cartridges

3) Colgate or any brand of oral care waste (toothbrushes, empty toothpaste tubes,
packaging)

** Side Note on Box Tops: Traditional Box Tops clips are being phased out of production. The
Box Tops program has become digital-only. Participating brands are starting to change their
packaging from a traditional Box Top clip to the new Box Tops label._If you see this label
(below), use the new Box Tops app on your phone to scan your grocery receipt. Box Tops are
still worth 10 cents or sometimes even more for our school. The app will find participating

products purchased at any store and instantly add cash to our school’s earnings online.
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All the money collected from fundraising/recycling this specific school year will be going
towards elementary physical education equipment. The equipment will be used during PE
classes and outside during recess activities.

If you have any questions or are not quite sure about what is the correct product, please don’t
hesitate to call Vernonia Schools, email, or stop by and talk to me in person.

| will send out periodic parent/guardian announcements on the school Facebook page, on Class
Dojo, or articles to the local newspaper Vernonia Voice throughout the year about fundraising
efforts. Thanks to those who have helped in the past and a “thank you” to those who will help
this school year. Take care, be safe, and thank you for your continued support.

Best Regards,

Mr. George Spaulding

Vernonia Elementary School

K-5 P.E. Teacher

High School Basketball & Track Assistant Coach
503-429-1333 Ex:1358


https://www.boxtops4education.com/

